
Town of Becket 
Bylaw Review Committee 
Notice of Public Hearing 

The Bylaw Review Committee will conduct a public hearing on a proposed addition to the 
Town's Betterment By-Laws, Section 23 - Outdoor Lighting, on Thursday, August 10, 2017 at 
7:00 p.m. at Town Hall, 557 Main St.  A copy of the proposed bylaw is available at Town Hall 
and on the town's website at www.townofbecket.org under "Town News". 

       Jeanne W. Pryor, Chair 
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